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Bellarmine University’s  

VA Tuition Policy 
 

 

 All Chapter 31 and 33 VA students are required to submit the appropriate documentation 
to Bellarmine’s Office of Military & Veteran Student Services to verify their eligibility for 
Education Benefits. Each semester, student benefits will be confirmed between the Office of 
Student Accounts and the Military & Veteran Student Services Office. Bellarmine will not impose 
any penalties, including late fees, denial of access to classes, the library, or other institutional 
facilities, or require a student to borrow additional funds on any covered financial obligations to 
the institution due to the delayed disbursement funding from VA under Chapter 31 or 33 for 
students who are eligible.  Any remaining balance that will not be paid by the VA under Chapter 
31 or 33, such as room and board costs, will need to be paid in full or established on a monthly 
payment plan by the published tuition due date in order to prevent financial holds and additional 
interest charges on the uncovered balance. For additional questions, please contact the Military 
& Veteran Student Services Office at 502.272.7027. 
 


